
Currently, Oregon's Advance Directive allows me to make choices relating to the kind of care I 

want to receive at the end of my life.  HB 4135 would  jeopardize my end of life choices and 

endanger my life because it would remove the Advance Directive from Statue.  Please vote no on 

HB135.  

 

Gail Powers  

Hillsboro 

 


